
 
New Facilities to Better 
Serve Our Membership 

 
 

Within the next month, the Greater Michigan PMC will be moving into new 
office space which will give us  larger accommodations to offer services to 
our association members. 
 

Having just completed the purchase of two suites of offices in a Condo 
Office Complex,   we are excited to be working on minor renovations.   
 

The recently purchased Greater Michigan PMC Headquarters facility is 
located at 58 Parkland Plaza, Suites 500 & 600.  The new office complex is 
still in Ann Arbor, just off Jackson Avenue, less than 10 minutes away from 
the current PMC location. 
 

One of the many highlights of our new office facility will be a room for 
Education Services that will allow for an extensive Lending Library for our 
Contractors and their employees.  In addition, we will be in a position to host 
Education Programs on-site and to make our room available for contractors 
to conduct company meetings. 

Greater Michigan PMC’s New Headquarters  

 
We will maintain 
our current phone 
numbers: 
 
Greater Michigan 
PMC:  734-665-4681 
 
Greater Michigan 
National Certified 
Pipe Welding Bureau 
Chapter No. 42: 
734-665-5483 
 
Greater Michigan 
MSCA: 734-665-5051
 
Greater Michigan 
PCA:  734-665-4681 


